
NEWS RELEASE:   

 

Pleasant View Home, Albert City, Iowa is very proud to announce the following press 

release.   

In the February, 2010, issue of U.S. News & World Report, there is an article discussing 

the measure of the latest five (5) star rankings for nursing homes nationwide.  U.S. 

News & Report magazine started collecting data and ranking nursing homes during the 

past year, from their own investigation and outside resources, with the entire ranking 

displayed at www.usnews.com/nursinghomes.  This report is updated quarterly.   

Pleasant View Home, Albert City, Iowa, was listed as a “best nursing home” in Iowa. 

My congratulations and deep appreciation to each staff member for their participation 

in receiving this national recognition!  I am very proud of everyone who works at 

Pleasant View Home.  I am also very appreciative to residents and family members who 

allow us to take care of them.    

 

Beverly Mericle, Administrator 

 

http://www.usnews.com/nursinghomes

